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I support these changes who heartedly! The changes will support a team approach, better
reflect current practice and also recognise the different roles we all play in the dental team.
No one should be working independently. Oral Health Therapist are statisticaly safe
practitioners who have an excellent understanding of their capabilities with optimal client
outcomes on the forefront. 
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